
From: Pierce McNair <PierceMcNair@schouse.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 1/4/2016 11:50:26 AM
Subject: Meeting with the Governor on January 6

Katherine:

I hope you are doing well that morning, and that your New Year is off to a great start.

Chairwoman Allison and I were wondering if it would be okay for me to accompany her to the Governor's meeting on 
January 6 at 10:30.

Thanks,
Pierce

Pierce McNair
Director of Research
House Education and Public Works Committee
South Carolina House of Representatives
(803) 734-3053
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